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Review Outcome 2022 

In September, our staff, students and community members met with the Public School Review panel 

to address the recommendations of the 2021 Review.  

The following statement from the Deputy Director General sums up our results: 

I refer to the recent one year follow up review for the 6 domains: Relationships and 

Partnerships; Learning Environments; Leadership; Use of Resources; Teaching Quality; and 

Student Achievement and Progress identified during Tammin Primary Schools Public School 

Review, Term 3, 2021. 
 

I am advised that Mr Rod Lowther, Director, Public School Review and Ms Sarah Perrett, 

Principal, Nannup District High School, met with you, members of your staff, students, and 

the School Council, to consider the extent to which the school has made sufficient and 

sustainable progress against the 2021 reports recommendations for all 6 domains. 
 

The advice received confirms that the school has made sufficient and sustained progress 

toward meeting the Standard in relation to all recommendations made in the domains. 
 

Tammin Primary School is to be congratulated for its professional commitment by firstly 

noting areas for improvement and secondly, implementing strategies that have resulted in 

the improvements desired. 
 

The next Public School Review for Tammin Primary School, inclusive of all domains, is 

scheduled for Term 3, 2024. 
 

I wish the staff continued success in your endeavours to provide high quality education at 

Tammin Primary School. 

Your Sincerely 

Melesha Sands 
Deputy Director General 

 

As the Principal of Tammin Primary School, I am extremely proud of the work the staff and 

community put in to ensure our school delivers the best possible outcomes for our students. 

 

Yvonne Darcey 

Principal 

Tammin Primary School 

December, 2022 
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